
Sir,	

Per	your	request	for	records	related	to	facial	recognition	software.
The	Fall	River	Police	Department	does	no	possess	or	use	any	facial
recognition	technology	such	as	Clearview	AI.		I	hope	that	this	email
will	be	sufficient	enough	to	answer	your	questions.	If	you	need	any
further	assistance	please	don't	hesitate	to	contact	me	at	508	676	8511,
ext.	131.	

Captain	Jeffrey	Cardoza

From Captain	Jeffrey	Cardoza	<jcardoza@frpd.org>
Subject Facial	Recognition	Request

To efalcon@aclum.org	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	18	Feb	2020	20:12:45	+0000


